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Gentlemen of the DRBC--The rule by which you can eliminate public review is just plain
WRONG, particularly when you want to approve building an LNG plant, because of the leaks and
pollution it would most surely cause! I am writing all the way from WA because I am so disturbed
by your behavior. Here in this state we have easy access to legislators, governors, and all levels of
government. It surprises me that you apparently don't have the same! As a retired biologist, who
worked largely in conservation of salmon here in western WA for the USF&WS, I have come to
believe that no LNG plants should be built at all nowadays, knowing what we already know.
Instead, we should all be retraining our workers for jobs in wind, water, and solar that will last, not
in dead-end jobs like LNGs. I have stated the same to my utility, and they at least have sworn off
coal. We also have a strong movement on the west coast to build all-electric, both homes and
commercial. So please, do not lock yourselves into the past, that has no future!--Most sincerely, Joe
Hiss


